SHARED GOVERNANCE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF NOVEMBER 18, 2013 3:30 P.M., RABURN CONFERENCE ROOM

<u>Consideration of SG document language that prevents students from serving in vice chair/chair positions on SG committees</u>

Dr. Oden made a motion and Ms. Irons seconded the motion to approve the proposed statement but instead place it as the third sentence of paragraph two under B.3 of the Shared Governance Document. The motion was approved unanimously.

Revised Shared Governance Document

Comments from Constituent Representatives

For the SGA, Ms. Giles reaffirmed the idea that students should not serve in vice chair/chair roles on committees because the student elected to serve as Vice Chair of the Parking and Traffic Committee has learned of her acceptance to an intern program next semester. In addition, Ms. Giles announced a financial literacy class being held on Tuesday of this week and the following items will come before the SGA at the meeting this week, which is the last meeting of the semester: smoke-free resolution, proposal on SACS Standard 4.8, and freshman residency requirement.